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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 13, 2011

TO: Honorable Lois W. Kolkhorst, Chair, House Committee on Public Health 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB944 by Dukes (Relating to membership and duties of local school health advisory 
councils.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allow school district boards of trustees the ability to appoint individuals from local 
domestic violence programs to School Health Advisory Councils. It would also require councils to 
include recommendations related to school district policies, programs and resources on dating 
violence, bullying, and sexual harassment in their annual report. 

No significant administrative cost is anticipated for local school districts to support the councils.
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